





Dr Christine Contessotto
Director of Teaching - Department of Accounting
Deakin University
221 Burwood Hwy
Burwood, Vic, 3000

Friday, 8 December 2017

Mr Abdy Taminsyah President, CEO MonsoonSIM Academy

Dear Abdy

As you are aware, the MonsoonSIM ERP simulation game has now been incorporated into one of the third year undergraduate accounting units for all three trimesters in 2017. We have been extremely happy with student engagement in the simulation and also with the holistic understanding of accounting and business processes that students have gained. Students really enjoyed participating in the simulation, and they report how much they have learnt from their participation. Despite our initial qualms, we found the simulation to be easy to set-up and run. The software is extremely robust and we experienced no difficulties running the game for on-campus and off-campus students.

I, on behalf of the teaching team, thank you for your continued support. Thank you for teaching us how to play and operate the game, assisting in conducting our first classes using MonsoonSIM, for your advice on structuring the complexity of the simulation, for keeping us abreast of proposed upgrades, for demonstrating the upgrade changes and for your prompt responses to our emails.

We look forward to our continued use of MonsoonSIM in 2018.

Yours sincerely

**Christine Contessotto** 

atersto in

**Director of Teaching – Department of Accounting**